
Subject: Re: referral for sick leave R.M.
From: Richard Mann <mannr@uwaterloo.ca>
Date: 4/4/22, 18:09
To: Karen Parkinson <kparkinson@uwaterloo.ca>

                                                                April 4, 2022

Dear Karen Parkinson,

Please do not write me again imposing arbitrary deadlines.
I have now repeated asked you to not to bother me, and referred you to my previous
Doctor's note indicating the impact the stress has been having on my medical
conditions.

I will get you a return to work letter, but only on my own time schedule, not yours.

Sincerely,
  Richard Mann
  Waterloo ON

On 4/4/22 16:37, Karen Parkinson wrote:

Hello Richard,
I am following up on your email below, we still have not received our
requested medical update.
Kindly provide the requested information by Monday April 11th, 2022.
Thank you,
Karen
 
Stay safe,

Karen Parkinson, RN, COHN(C) She/Her
Manager, Occupational Health
Occupational Health, COM 115
Phone: (519) 888-4567 ext 40538|Confidential Fax: (519) 888-4377
occupationalhealth@uwaterloo.ca

Employee & Family Assistance Program (EFAP) 1-800-663-1142  Homeweb.ca

Do you have COVID symptoms, or have been exposed to COVID? Take this self assessment
https://covid-19.ontario.ca/self-assessment/

The University of Waterloo acknowledges that much of our work takes place on the traditional
territory of the Neutral, Anishinaabeg and Haudenosaunee peoples. Our main campus is situated on
the Haldimand Tract, the land granted to the Six Nations that includes six miles on each side of the
Grand River. Our active work toward reconciliation takes place across our campuses through
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research, learning, teaching, and community building, and is centralized within the Office of
Indigenous Relations

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:
The information in this message, including any attachments, may contain confidential or personal information intended only for
the person(s) named above and that may be subject to the provisions of the Personal Health Information Protection Act, 2004,
or other applicable privacy legislation. Any other distribution, printing, copying or disclosure which is not necessary and proper
in the discharge of the University's functions is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient or have received this
message in error, please notify us immediately by reply e-mail and permanently delete the original transmission from us,
including any attachments, without making a copy.  Thank you

 
 
From: Richard Mann <mannr@uwaterloo.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2022 1:34 PM
To: Karen Parkinson <kparkinson@uwaterloo.ca>
Subject: Re: referral for sick leave R.M.

                                                                                            Friday Mar 11 2022

I will be seeing my doctor ASAP and requesting that I not be moved on to a third party
provider.
I called my doctor last night and could not get through.  I will continue to do so until I can
get an appointment.

Your unreasonable requests have increased my stress and my previous doctors note
indicates this.

I do not consent to being passed to a third party provider.

If you do so you are contributing to my ongoing stress.

Sincerely,
  Richard Mann
  Waterloo ON
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